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7 February 2024 
Dear Year 3 Families,  
 

Visit to Verulamium Museum, St Albans - Thursday 18th April 2024 
 
In Spring II the children will be learning about the Romans in our History lessons.  To support this learning, 
our school trip will be to the Verulamium Museum in St. Albans, which is on the site of a Roman town.   

The museum itself has a vast number of artefacts and information which the children will learn from.  We 

will be leaving school at 8:45am sharp so please ensure your child is in school promptly at 8:30am for the 

register.  

The cost of this trip is £14.16 per child. We are obliged to ask for this as a voluntary contribution, 
however, we must point out that we will be unable to go ahead with the trip if an insufficient number of 
contributions are received. We ask all parents to ensure that the full payment has been received by 7th 
March 2024. 
 
For the trip, your child will need: 
-  A healthy packed lunch with a drink, no cans or fizzy drinks in a lunch box. 
-  A named waterproof coat. 
-  Optional: £3 spending money for the Museum Shop. 
 
Please note: Children should wear their school uniform for the trip with their cardigan or jumper.   
 
They will also need to bring a coat which will be left in a cloakroom, within the museum, with their lunch. 
Please note that any items left there are at our own risk, as the cloakroom is not locked. We shall return to 
school by 3:30pm. 

There is a very small shop where the children can buy souvenirs, they are allowed to bring up to £3 

spending money.  Please put this in an envelope with your child’s name written clearly on the front. These 

will be collected in at the beginning of the day and handed to the children later in the day. 

To make payment and give consent for your child to take part in this exciting learning 
opportunity, please log in to SCOpay, scroll down to Trips and Events and then Year 3 
Verulamium Museum 2024. 
 
Many thanks for your support. We are sure they will have a fantastic experience! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Williams and Miss Cole 
Year 3 Teachers  


